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OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER DIR IRRIGATION DIVISION DIR LOWER
Ph# 0945-9250068, E-Mail dirirrigation@hotmail.com 



CORRIGENDUM.
		It is published for the information of all concerned that Tenders already uploaded on KPPRA web site vide this letter No. 1648/3-M Dated 04-10-2022, all the tenders of works from  Sl: 1 to 10 will be open in the Office of the Superintending Engineer Swat Irrigation Circle Swat instead of the office of    undersigned   the reaming conditions will be remaining intact. 
		 
					                             	 Executive Engineer
							             Dir Irrigation Division
							                       Dir Lower
